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Welcome to the first edition of the BUH Bulleting of the year 
and what a start to the year it’s been! 

 
A huge thanks to all students and parents for a very success-
ful two weeks. 
 
Students have all looked so smart in their new year group 
ties and we are especially grateful to parents for supporting 
our standards push with uniform. 
 
A very warm welcome to all our burgundy ties (yr7). 

Standards 
 
A few reminders 
 

• Please keep up the great work with uniform; tailored trousers/ skirts; blazers, 

black shoes (not trainers or canvas pumps) and a well tied tie. Please also re-

member acrylic/ false nails and eyelash extensions are banned. Coats are ad-

vised as the weather is becoming colder/ wetter. These must be removed inside 

• Mobile phones, headphones and smart watches are not allowed in school and 

will be confiscated if they are seen. 

• Please continue to get your children to school on time.  Line up begins at 8.15 

am every day.  

• Parents, please remember to check ClassCharts daily as it is our way of com-

municating rewards.  Detentions will always be listed here too and help you to 

make other arrangements should your child receive one. 

• We welcome Mrs Middleton (KS4) and Miss Knight (KS3) to the pastoral team. 

They or Year Leaders can be contacted for any concerns large or small. 

• Miss Godula - Yr 7; Miss Rabab - Yr 8; Mr Jaffrey Yr 9; Mr Hogan Yr 10 and Mr 

 



What’s coming up? 

 

 

Bank Holiday Monday 

 

Monday, 19th September will be a Bank Holiday and school will be 

closed for all to commemorate the death of Queen Elizabeth II 



What’s been happening in school? 

 

OPEN EVENING 

We had a fantastic turn out at our Open Evening on Thursday, 

15th September and were joined by local councillors, and repre-

sentatives from Bradford Council Youth Services and Admissions 

Teams. 



What’s been happening in school? 

 

ENACTUS—ARLA HQ TRIP 

 

Pupils in Year 8 and 9 visited Arla HQ for the Next Gen Leaders workshop on Wednes-
day.  They were an absolute credit to themselves and our school. They were impecca-
bly behaved, enthusiastic, worked so well together in their teams and came up with 
some great social action projects they aim to research and further develop. All were 
amazing and did a great job at representing BUH and had some great comments 
from the university volunteers and company directors alike.  



BUH Breakfast 

 

 

Students! 

 

Start your day the right way with a good 



Student Fundraising for Pakinstan 

 

 

 

Sana Khan in Year 8 has set up a Just Giving page to help raise £5,000 for the 

victims of the terrible floods in Pakistan.  We are very proud of Sana for modelling 

our school values of Excellence, Integrity and Kindness. 

The link to the crowdfunding page is below. 

Crowdfunding to Help support those who are affected by the devastating floods in Pakistan and are in urgent need of 

humanitarian assistance. on JustGiving  

 

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/sana-khan-19?utm_term=zMQ3bv7xr
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/sana-khan-19?utm_term=zMQ3bv7xr


Meet our Head of Key Stage 4 

 

Key Stage 4 Headlines 

As we begin the new academic year, I would like to take the oppor-
tunity to introduce myself as Leader of Key Stage 4 to all parents and 
carers of students in Years 10 and 11. Having spent 18 years teach-
ing in Bradford, in both pastoral and curriculum leadership, I am de-
lighted to be joining Beckfoot Upper Heaton, returning to the com-
munity and postcode that I grew up and went to school in. 

 I am looking forward to working with you in ensuring that your child 
makes exceptional progress on the runway to their GCSE exams, in a 
school where they feel they belong, enjoy everyday, and keep true to 
our core values of excellence, integrity and kindness. As part of our 
induction days, I have had the pleasure of delivering key messages 
on the importance of high aspirations and how to reach our goals 
with Year 11 forms. As a year group the students learnt the im-
portance of determination, resilience, hard work, patience, to cele-
brate differences and above all to believe that nothing is impossible if they put their mind 
to it! 

 

 

 

I would like to congratulate students across Key Stage 4 who have made a fabulous start 

this week, and say a big thank you to parents and carers for their support in sending stu-

dents into school with the correct uniform, equipment and being in school by 8.15am. I 



The J.B. Priestley Library 

 

The library re-opens to all year groups from Monday 12th September as per the 

timetable below. 

 

Students should contact Mrs Mathewson, the librarian, either via Class Charts, 

e mail BUHJMA@beckfootupperheaton.org or in person, stating their reason 

for wanting to come to the library. A central register of library users will 

then be compiled and shared with duty staff so that students are allowed up-

stairs. 

The library can be used for borrowing books, reading, studying, revising, research-

ing, quiet discussion, playing board games and support with progression pathways 

post 16. The expectations for users are set out below: 

Keep your voice low. 

Move around calmly. 

No eating or drinking. 

Mobile phones away. 

Hats and coats off.  

Handle the books with care. 

Ask permission to borrow laptops, ear-phones or board games before taking 

them and return them after use. 

  MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY

Break 1 

9.40 – 10.00 

Yr 7 

  
Yrs 8/9 Yr 7 Yrs 8/9 

Break 2 

10.40 -11.00 

Yrs 10/11 Yrs 10/11 

  
Yrs 10/11 

  
Yrs 10/11 

  

Lunch 1 

12.00-12.35 

Yr 7 

  
Yrs 8/9 

  
Yr 7 Yrs 8/9 

Lunch 2 

1.00 – 1.35 

Yrs 10/11 Yrs 10/11 

  
Yrs 10/11 

  
Yrs 10/11 

  

Period 6 

2.35 – 3.35 

Yr 11 

  
Yr 11 
 

Yr 11 Yr 11 

  

mailto:BUHJMA@beckfootupperheaton.org


 

 


